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LEGAL NOTICE - DECISION 

 

Notice is hereby given that, at a Weston Zoning Board of Appeals public hearing held on 

Tuesday, June 28, 2022, via Zoom, the ZBA denied the following application: 

 

61 Georgetown Road, owner Heather Ann Kiessling, Map 1 Block 2 Lot 35, Variance to Section 

321.6 of the Zoning Regulations to install a generator at the front of the house, between the 

walkway and the house, to be located approximately 15 feet from the front property line.  

 

The ZBA’s file is on the Town of Weston’s website 

https://www.westonct.gov/government/boards-commissions/elected/zoning-board-of-appeals and 

in the Land Use Department, Town Hall Annex, 24 School Road, M-Th,9:00 am-4:30pm. 

 

Dated June 30, 2022 in Weston, CT by Ilene Richardson, Chair 

To be published in The Norwalk Hour on Tuesday July 5, 2022 

To be published on the Town of Weston’s website on Thursday, June 30, 2022 under Legal 

Notices: https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices 
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